
Thank You to Our Perfect 10 Mile Sponsors 

 

2024 
STAY-IN-THE-VASE® 

SILK FLOWER PROGRAM 
 

Greenleaf is very pleased to offer a new Signature Service silk flower placement program 
featuring the "Stay-In-The-Vase®" design flower holder.  This holder greatly improves the 

chance of your silk flowers staying in the vase. 
 

We offer various arrangement sizes, including mausoleum and niche arrangements.  We have 
a beautiful selection of arrangements in our office from which you may choose if you would 

like to place your own. 
 

To purchase the "Stay-In-The-Vase®" silk flower arrangements, please return the completed 
order form and your payment to us. 

 
When making your selections, please note that orders must be received fourteen (14) days prior 

to the placement schedule. 
 

NAME OF LOVED ONE: ______________________________________________ 
 

Requested By: ________________________________Phone __________________ 
 

Address:  ____________________________________________________________ 
      

Email:_______________________________________________________________ 
 
 

___ Winter 2024 (Placement date: January 15, 2024) 

___ Spring 2024 (Placement date: Week before Easter) 

___ Summer 2024 (Placement date: Week after Memorial Day) 

___ Fall 2024 (Placement date: Week after Labor Day) 

___ Christmas 2024 (Placement date:  Week after Thanksgiving; to be removed by January 15, 2025) 

___ Other  for 2024 (Red Roses also available for special dates)__________________________  

       ___________________________________ 

                                                 ___________________________________ 

                                                 ___________________________________ 
 

Flower Arrangement for (choose one):   _____ In-ground Memorial with Bronze Vase ($42.00 each) 

      _____ Mausoleum Vase ($30.00 each) 

      _____ Niche bud vase ($20.00 each) 

 

Total Number of Arrangements Requested: _______ x $_________ each =  

TOTAL DUE: ___________ 

 
Please make your check payable to:   Greenleaf Memorial Park, Inc. 

     P.O. Box 12574 

     New Bern, NC  28561 

 

FLOWERS WILL BE DISPOSED OF WHEN REMOVED; IF YOU WISH TO KEEP THE FLOWERS, 

YOU MAY REMOVE THEM PRIOR TO THE DATES LISTED IN ABOVE SCHEDULE. 


